
YOUTH MINISTRY MEETS ON SUNDAYS
          MIDDLE & HIGH SCHOOL: 6:30 PM

Welcome!
If you are a guest with us today, we would love 
to meet you! Stop by the Information Center in 

the lobby to say hello and pick up a gift
 to thank you for joining us!

   

_______________ is the result of _______________.

 What we do reveals who we are.

The Righteous Acts of Jesus
Mark 11:12-25

 The ___________ of the believer is _______________

  through the bearing of fruit.   (v. 12-14)

 Jesus is the ____________ of all _______________.
(v. 15-19)

 ______________ is the _____________ by which we

  are to respond to the Gospel.  (v. 20-25)

Pastor Steve Warner                                        August 22, 2021  
August Community Project - Back to School Prayer

We pray for the Administration and Board of Education for each school. 
Let there be wisdom and discernment on the part of each of them to 
make the best decisions for the children and parents in their district. Let 
there be insight into how to put policy into place that is fair and benefits 
everyone in their district. 
This week we will be praying at Nelsonville City Schools following 
the 10:30 service.

Young Adult Fellowship- 

Fall Kickoff season is right around the corner! This is an exciting time to 
be a part of CCWC! The Summer months have been filled with planning, 
prayer, and preparation for the year to come and one big outcome from 
this season has been the development of a new ministry. On September 
18th from 6-8pm we will be hosting a kickoff for our new Young Adult 
Fellowship! This event will take place in the church lobby and will include 
food, fellowship, games, message, and fun! All young adults are welcome 
to join us! Please register by scanning the QR code at the top of the 
bulletin.

Family Dinner- Sunday September 19th

Mark your calendars for the next Family Dinner! The menu for this month 
will be chicken and beef fajitas, all the fixings, Mexican rice, and ice 
cream with cinnamon chips. Please RSVP by signing up at the table in 
the lobby! QR registration to come soon!  


